
Lake  Valley  fire  wants  to
talk  to  contractors,
homeowners about roof grant
Lake Valley Fire Protection District is planning a series of
meetings for the public and roofing contractors to talk about
the wood roof replacement grant.

The July meetings are for homeowners, while the August meeting
is for contractors.

July  10,  6-8pm,  Lake  Valley  Station  7,  2211  Keetak  St.,
Meyers;

July  11,  4-6pm,  Meeks  Bay  main  station,  8041  Highway  89,
Tahoma;

Aug. 2, 9am-noon, Lake Valley Station 7, 2211 Keetak St.,
Meyers.

For more information, call (530) 577.2447.
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